
NEXT MEETING:  TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 14, 2004, AT 7:00 P.M.  
***NOTE CHANGE IN MEETING DATE*** 

 
BOARD OF RECREATION 

RIDGEFIELD PARK, NEW JERSEY 
June 17, 2004 

 
As there was not a quorum present, a meeting could not be conducted.  Present 
were:  Mary Koegel, Hal Bomzer, Leigh Rivera and Frank Zaccherio.  Diane 
Maglione, Rich DePena, Tom Essig and Mercedes Haines were excused.  
Catherine Jacob was absent. 
 
The minutes of the May 20, 2004, meeting could not be approved as there was 
not a quorum. 
 
Correspondence:   Commissioner Storer gave the Commission a copy of a 
memo that he sent to the Mayor and Board of Commissioners regarding new 
backboards for Roosevelt School. 
 
Treasurer’s Report  -  The current balance is $12,800.73.   
 
New Business:  Commissioner Storer sent a message to the Commission that it 
could get a credit card, which would be left in the Clerk’s Office.   
 
There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 7:20 p.m. 
 
The next meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, September 14, 2004.  
 
      Respectfully submitted, 
 
 

   Barbara DeLuca 
cc:  Commissioner Storer 


